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To Whom It May Concern:
 
I'm writing to you today in support of the LLLT program. This program should be retained
and expanded as it enables affordable legal services for areas of the law where a full attorney
isn't necessary, similar to how nurse practitioners help keep down medical costs.
 
Ending this program serves only those rent-seeking lawyers who want to maximize their
billable hours - even for simple tasks like filling out legal paperwork, where an
LLLT's services would be sufficient.
 
Please retain the LLLT program and expand its scope to areas beyond family law.
 
Thank you,
Brian & Megan Szuter
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